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Dear Holy Trinity Community, 
 
As we come to the end of the eighth, and last, week of term, I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank our fantastic staff team for their dedication and  
commitment to our children. They go above and beyond every single day to  
ensure our school is a vibrant, inclusive and nurturing place to be. We look  
forward to a well-deserved rest this half-term in readiness for an exciting  
Autumn 2. 
 
A core priority for our school is to further enhance its successful partnership 
with parents and carers. The election for parent governor continues, and you 
can cast your vote for your preferred representative here:  
https://forms.gle/115zi2rurZzNPN5h7. The deadline for your vote is Friday 5th 
November.  
 
Our first PTFA meeting of the year will be on Monday 8th November at 9am. 
Please do come along and join us in the school hall - we will be electing our  
leadership group, planning ahead for Christmas and sharing ideas on how to 
raise funds for our school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our Year 5 children back from their stay in  
Rippledown today. It looks like they’ve had a superb time, full of fun and  
adventure. I’m sure they, and our staff, will all sleep well tonight! 
 
Wishing you all a restful, safe and relaxing half-term. 
 
Mr Winn 
 

Holy Trinity  
Class Dojo Champions 

 
 
 

Cheetah Class are this week’s  
champions with 561 
Dojo Points. Brilliant! 

https://forms.gle/115zi2rurZzNPN5h7


Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is Samuel Oladugba for 
displaying all our values on a daily basis, working so hard 
and always displaying kindness and empathy. Well done! 

 

Our Staff Values Ambassador this week is  
Ms Natasha Maddox. You have displayed such creativity 

and resilience towards your class this term. You meet any 
challenge with fantastic professionalism and patience. 

Thank you. 



Our Year 5 children were away at Rippledown this week exploring the 
grounds, visiting interesting places and exploring nature.  

It’s been a week full of walking, environmental art,  

campfires, learning and enjoying all that nature has to offer. 
A very big thank you to Mr Brooks, Ms Saddington and Ms Richards ,not 
just for making this trip a memorable one for our children, but also for  

taking such good care of them. 
What a way to end the half-term! 



 
This week in Collective Worship, I continued with the story of Zacchaeus and 
we learned a song called “Rich Yet Poor.”  It’s amazing how you can have 

all the money in the world and still be poor in your heart, your self-esteem, 
your friendships.  Not long ago, someone who has plenty of money said to 
me,  
“I’m just so lonely!” 
 
Zacchaeus was a cheat and he swindled his neighbours out of loads of  

hard-earned cash in order to fund a big house and lavish lifestyle.  But he 
had no real friends. 
 
It makes me ask the question:  where are your true riches? They might be in 
a few close relationships.  They might be in your family, parents, siblings,  
children… They might be in your relationship with God, your spiritual life. 
They might be in a particular skill or creative or physical outlet you have. 

 
Think about this:  how can you cherish, protect and share your riches? 
 
Today I’ve been writing a crowdfunding bid for our straw-bale build at 
church. 
 
Thousands of people have been involved in this project one way or another, 

and although it’s exhausting sometimes, it’s become one of the riches of my 
life. 
   
After half term, I’ll share the crowdfunding weblink with you so that you can 
add something to the pot.  
 

For as the Bible says, “It is in giving that we receive.” 
 

Have a great half-term break. 

           Reverend Richard Dormandy 



Bunny Class Neeeds to improve 88% 

Badger Class Neeeds to improve 89% 

Puma Class Good 95% 

Gazelle Class Neeeds to improve 82% 

Lion Class Excellent 100% 

Meerkat Class Good 92% 

Cheetah Class Good 90% 

Panther Class Neeeds to improve 89% 

Lynx Class Excellent 97% 

Jaguar Class Good 91% 

Leopard Class Neeeds to improve 84% 

Tiger Class Neeeds to improve 87% 

Holy Trinity Punctuality News  

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

Online Safety and Technology Newsflash 
 

Digital Family Agreement 
Some parents may be worried that their child spends too much 

time using a device.  
They may be playing games or watching a lot of YouTube  

videos.  
Time-limits may be a healthy way to achieve a balance  

between family life and time the child spends on-line.  
 

A digital family agreement is one way in which parents can 
strike up conversations with their children and agree online 

boundaries, such as time, phones at the table etc.  
This sets clear rules for the child and when broken, they will 

understand that there can be consequences. 

 
London Grid for Learning have put together a new digital  

family agreement which could be useful to your family 
 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/digital-family-agreement 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/digital-family-agreement








SEND October Half-Term Boot Camp 
@CEFLyncx  



FREE half term programme 
 

ROUTES: a one week drama project for 8-11 year olds  

 
Activities include: 

 
 Confidence improvement 
 Learning new Drama skills 
 Enhance speaking and listening skills 
 Make new friends 
 Engaging in new and exciting experience 

 
 
Dates: Monday 25th October - Friday 30th October  
 

Time: 9am – 1pm  
 
(free breakfast, hot lunch and snacks each day) 
 

Location: Omnibus Theatre, 1 Clapham Common Northside, SW4 
0QW. 
 
Final performance: Friday 30th October at 1PM.  
 
Friends and family are invited to watch the play your child 
has created over the week, followed by tea party in the Café. 

 
Places are limited & only on a first come first serve basis. 
 
To book a place please email:  
felicity.paterson@omnibus-clapham.org 
 
For more information please call Felicity on 07981 098072.  

mailto:practitioner@omnibus-clapham.org


 
 

 
 
 

 
 Friday 22nd October - End of Autumn Term 1 
 

 Monday 1st November - Beginning of Autumn Term 2 
 
 Wednesday 3rd November - International Day 
 
 Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd November - Parents’ Evening 
 

 Monday 13th December @ 9.30am - Reception Nativity Performance 
 
 Wednesday 15th December @ 9.30am - Years 1 - 6 Christmas Performance 

 
 Thursday 16th December at 1.30pm - End of Autumn Term 2 

 Term Start Date Finish Date 
Autumn One 

(2021) 
Thursday 2nd September 

Wednesday 1st September - INSET Day 
Friday 22nd October 

  

Half-Term Monday 25th October Friday 29th October 

Autumn Two Monday 1st November Thursday 16th December 
Friday 17th December - INSET Day 

Christmas Holiday Monday 20th December Sunday 2nd January 2022 

Spring One 
(2022) 

Thursday 6th  January 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th January 

INSET Days 

Friday 11th February 

Half-Term Monday 14th February Friday 18th February 

Spring Two Monday 21st  February Friday 1st April 

Easter Holiday Monday 4th April Monday 18th April 

Summer One Tuesday 19th April Friday 27th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May   

Half-Term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June 

 
Summer Two 

 
Monday 6th June 

Wednesday 20th July 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July 

INSET Days 
 

Summer Holiday     


